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  BULLETIN – PART II 

 
(General information relating to Parliamentary and other matters) 

No.6977 Parliament Security Service,PH 

 

Entry of visitors accompanying Members of 
Parliament into Parliament House 

 
For security reasons the Parliament Security Service staff have 

been given instructions not to allow anyone including guests of Members 
inside Parliament House without a proper pass. Members of Parliament 
are also requested not to bring their guest/visitors inside Parliament 
House through Building Gate Nos. 3, 5 and 7. Visitors having valid 
passes may be taken inside Parliament House through any of the gates 
where Door Frame Metal Detectors have been installed. Members of 
Parliament are further advised to clearly inform their guests/visitors that 
they will only be permitted in the area for which the visitor pass has been 
issued and will not have access to any other area. 

 
Kind cooperation of Members is solicited. 

 

 
                                                                                                     SNEHLATA SHRIVASTAVA  

Secretary General 

 
 

 


